
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Board Members, 

 

I urge you not to increase water exports out of the Tuolumne, Stanislaus, and Merced 

rivers.  Your proposed action has the potential to devastate 210,000 acres of farmland in 

San Joaquin, Stanislaus and Merced counties, while increasing our water and electricity rates. 

We will certainly lose a larger percentage of the Valley’s water for generations to come. 

 

Russell H. Neumann Sr 

Ann Marie Neumann 
  

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


